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THANK YOU TO BRANCHES

= The Regional Welfare Committee would
like to say a ‘big thank you’ to
branches for a fantastic total donation
of £52,320 to There for You during 2021.
UNISON NI was commended at the

i recent There for You AGM for this
stunning donation.

THERE FOR YOU GRANTS TO NI

MEMBERS DURING 2021
BRANCH WELFARE OFFICERS We are very pleased to advise that NI
BRANCH WELFARE OFFICERS members received a grant total of £119,195

(this included £83,530 for Covid grants) in
2021.

Firstly, a warm welcome to all our newly elected
BWOs: Gabrielle Carton; Alison Crummey; Roberta
Magee; Hanna McElveen; Annette Spence.

Thank you to all our hardworking Branch Welfare
Officers who assist and support members in their
times of crisis. The Regional Committee recommend
that every branch should endeavor to elect a Welfare
Officer. This is a very rewarding role which is
supported by regional training and mentoring when
required. BWOs are also invited to join the Regional
Welfare Committee in order to share good practice
and discuss fundraising initiatives etc.

%« ."x ,* KEEP SAFE & WELL - UNISON NI WELFARE COMMITTEE s« ."% ,*


http://unison.co.uk/

